
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment - 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 9:47:14 AM

 
 

From: Bob Dillon <bdillon@dillongroup.us> 
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2020 9:29 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Case # 16-1871-EL-BGN
 
Stop the Icebreaker wind farm.  Reject this project
 
Regards,
 
Bob Dillon
 
Robert L Dillon | The DILLON Group, Inc.
5017 Boone Avenue - 200 | Minneapolis, MN, 55428 | ( 763-746-7830 General | ( 763-452-7481 Direct
* bdillon@dillongroup.us

 
This transmission contains confidential information intended only for the addressee(s).  If you are not the
intended recipient, any use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this document or its contents is strictly
prohibited. If you receive this message in error, please contact the sender immediately. Thank you.

 

CAUTION: This is an external email. This message might not be safe. Do not click links or open
attachments if the email looks suspicious. Forward to csc@ohio.gov. 
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